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EATONIA  

NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Classified $5 

1/8 Page $17 
¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 
Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 
½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 
Email:  merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

Would you like to receive the News Bulletin  
by email?  Please send your request to 

 merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Microsoft Word Required.   
 

 
 

Gail Morgan 
967-2669 
460-7811 

gg.morgan@yourlink.ca 
 

 

Classifieds: 
St. Joseph’s Catholic Women’s League - 

Craft, Tea and Bake Sale 
Sat. Dec. 4

th
, 2010 ( 2:00pm to 4:00pm ) 

Table’s Rent @ $5.00 
Catholic Church Basement  - Everyone Welcome 

 

 

 

 
 

Try not to become a man of success but a man 

of value.  – Albert Einstein 
 

PRAIRIE OYSTER 

CABARET 
 

Eatonia Community Hall 
 

FRIDAY, NOV. 19
TH  

 

Doors Open At 8:00p.m. 

Show At 9:00 p.m. 

 

Advanced tickets - $40.00  

At the door - $50.00 

 

Available at the Town Office (967-2251) 

or 

At Eatonia Agencies – (967- 2201) 

 

Sponsored by 

The Eatonia Communities in Bloom 
 

 

 

 

Candles & Coffee anyone? 
 

If anyone is interested in any coffee or candles 
like the kind I carried at Tea and Tassel give me a 

call.  I can deliver or you can pick up, several 
varieties available. 

Donna Lothammer 967-2994 

 

Deadline for 

submissions is 
the 22

nd
 of 

each month.   

Please 
provide 

payment with 
your ad.  

 

mailto:merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca
mailto:merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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Thank you 
The family of Marlene Becker would like to 
extend our deepest appreciation to everyone in the 

community, friends and family for all your 
support or prayers, visits and meals that were 

brought during the time of Marlene’s illness and 
after her passing.  

Marlene thought the world of her community and 
was always overwhelmed with everyone’s support 

and generosity.  Marlene was a special person and 
she will be missed greatly by her family, friends 

and community. 
Thank you for all the kindness, sympathy, 

flowers, cards and donations made in Marlene’s 
memory.  We are truly blessed to be a part of such 

a wonderful community.  
Ken, 

Troy, Karen, Amanda, Brentt, Jordan 
Todd, Taylor, Tori 

Tyron, Jody, Reece, Karsen, Macy 
 

 
 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

           
 
 
 

 

EATONIA, SK 
 

HARDWARE 
Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 
Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

 

 

  

 
                           

Craving Christmas Ambiance? 
 

Missing those specialty coffees, candles & 

Christmas decor? 
 

Donna's opening her home at  
#1 Allan Court in Eatonia on  

 

December 1st to 5th, 

from 1:00pm to 5:00pm 
 

so you can enjoy the beauty of Victorian Decor & 
the warmth of home while you browse and shop. 

Coffee, cider and cheesecake will be served.  
Everyone Welcome. 

Any questions please call Donna @967-2994. 
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Eatonia Oasis Living – 

 October 2010 
 

October has been an exciting month full of 

fun activities, and entertainment.  Some of 

the special activities this month included 

Thanksgiving,  

Scrap booking, Baking Halloween Cookies, 

Halloween Guess the Word Game, Bean 

Bag Toss, Make your own Ice Cream 

Sundaes, Shuffleboard and Rummy 

Tournaments, Balloon Badminton, Wii 

Bowling, Ladies Manicures, Movies, 

Autumn Crafts, and also the weekly church 

services of various denominations.   

 

E.O.L sends out a very special thank you to 

the following: Pat Tilbert who gave the lady 

Residents professional manicures on 

October 15th, Marie Smith for her creative 

autumn crafts of sunflowers, colored leaves 

and scarecrows, and the Auxiliary for 

hosting BINGO night on October 21st.  We 

would like to thank the Songbirds from 

Kindersley who entertained us with some 

good old-time music on October 19th, and 

the Key Tones from Rosetown who gave us 

a musical afternoon on September 30th and 

donated stuffed animals for the Residents.  

On  

October 22nd the Lutheran Church hosted 

the monthly Birthday Party; we did not 

have any birthday’s to celebrate this 

month, however we had a party with poems 

of tribute to Grandma’s and Grandpa’s, and 

also to the staff of E.O.L.  This was 

followed by music by Walter Assmus and 

Karl Hoffman, and then delicious cakes.  

Thank you to the Lutheran Church for this 

fun afternoon.  Make sure to bring your 

Trick or Treaters to the E.O.L. for the 

residents to hand out treats. The Residents 

love handing out candy and enjoy all the 

smiling faces and creative costumes! 

 

E.O.L sends our heartfelt condolences to 

the Grayson family on the passing of Ethel 

Grayson.  We had the pleasure of having 

Ethel live with us for many years and she 

will be greatly missed.  With October 

coming to a close we have a total of 19 

Residents. 

 

Thank you to the following for volunteering 

this month: Bernice Radies for serving the 

Bacon and Egg Brunch, and Leah 

Arsenault, Laurie Adams, Becky Hiebert, 

and Hilda Scheidt for delivering Meals on 

Wheels.  Thank you to Jessie Donald who 

has been volunteering by doing general 

help in the facility and also participating 

with the activities.  Jessie will be with us 

for the duration of the school year. 

Thank you to the Eatonia Auxiliary for 

paying for the monthly newsletter.       

 

Donations received throughout the month:  

Thank you everyone! 

 

Harvey White – Tomatoes, Strawberries 

Cec Pincemin – Tomatoes 

Ethel Grayson’s daughter – Zucchini 

Bill Wardill – Tomatoes 

Marie Smith – Potatoes, Carrots, Beets 

Debi Christman – Hot Chocolate, Cakes, 

Squares, Muffins, Cupcakes 

Joyce Frank – Potatoes, Squash 

Lorraine Bews – Apples 

Janine Specht – Carrots 

Jim and Beth Erker – Pumpkin Pie 

Ann McCormick – Coffee 

Gerri Stang – Chicken 

Mandy Lavallee – Carrots 

Elaine Steinkey – Carrots 

Moorease Scott – Sweet Potato Pie 
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Wormsbecker Anniversary – Trifle, Roast 

Beef, Carrots, Salad 

Phyllis and Gary Brackenbury – Potatoes, 

Carrots 

Dakota Price – Squares 

Sarah Busby – Loaves 

Chamber of Commerce Booth – Pies 

Eaton Station Grand Opening – Cake 
 

 
 
 

TRADE SHOW 
 

Once again we have had another successful trade show. This event could not have been possible without the 
volunteer work of Fred and Colleen Humeny. They put countless hours into the organizing and setting up of 

the trade show. They not only headed this event but have invested of themselves to ensure a successful trade 
show. This also would not have been successful without our vendors who entered booths, the many people 

who donated pies, volunteers who worked at the admission and money tree booth, and the chamber 
members who stepped up and put in so many hours.  

 

We would like to thank the following: 
 

  Kevin Butt     Eaton School  
  Eatonia Agencies    Eatonia Bull-a-Rama  

  Eatonia Family Restaurant  Eatonia Industries  
  Eatonia Oasis Living   Eatonia Oasis Motel  

  Janeil Enterprises    Deb’s Massage Therapy  
  Lee’s Grain Cleaning   Lora’s Beauty Salon  

  Millennium Land    Miller’s Car Wash  
  Allan & Darlene Olson   Prairie Centre Credit Union  

  R.M. of Chesterfield No. 261  Rhodes Sales & Service  
  Somerville Auction Services   Somerville Farms  

  Stueck Pharmacy    Town of Eatonia  
  Chesterfield Stock Farm   Nipisi Farms  

  Richard Reichart    Eatonia Rec Board  
  Darren Donald  

 
Thank you to Candy Ashford for doing the Chamber of Commerce display.  We received lots of 

compliments about it.       
 

The winners of the money trees ($150.00 each) were Dion Swan and Dale & Joanne Bredy. 
 

The winners of the poker hands were 
Doug Bailey (town) $232.00 with three Queens 

Virginia Ley  $140.00 with three Jacks (Ace high kicker) 
Ken Becker  $46.00  with three Jacks (lower kicker) 

Betty Lou Klein $46.00  with three sixes 
 

Thank you to all who supported the trade show. We will see you again next year. 
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Eatonia & District Chamber of Commerce  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Chamber Events! 
 

 

Bosses’ Christmas Party 
 

 

Saturday December 4, 2010 
Cocktails 5:30pm 

Supper  6:30pm 
Tickets  $30.00 each 

Entertainment-Mahoney Time 
Individuals, couples or tables of 6 or more 

available from Debbie Kroeker 967-2506 
 

 

 
 

 

Old Fashioned Christmas 

 

 Saturday December 11, 2010 
School Program @ 2:30pm 

A visit from Santa and goodie bags 

Hayrides 
Scavenger hunts 

Skating 
Free hot dogs, hot chocolate and popcorn 

Beef on a bun 

Entertainment 

Face painting and crafts 
Pictures with Santa 

Marshmallow roast 
 

Followed by a Husky Sr. Hockey game 
Come for some good old fashioned Christmas fun 

 

 

 

Advent Tea & Bake Sale 
St Paul Lutheran Church 

Saturday, Nov. 27
th

  

2:00pm to 3:30pm 
 

Everyone Welcome 
 

 

 

 

Terry Fox Wrap- up 2010 
 

Another great job everyone.  Here are the final 
tallies for this year: 
 Shirt raffle (Won by Pearl Ann Gillies)            

    S 110.85 

 Bake Sale   $ 272.00 
 Recyclables   $ 100.00 

 Merchandise sales  $  22.00 

 Breakfast (courtesy of P.C.C.U) $ 461.28 
 School    $1275.31 

(Coffee cans for change, casual Friday,  
 Pull for Terry, etc.) 

 Run Pledges    $4805.00 
 

Total raised $7046.44 
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Prize donations were received from  

Prairie Centre Credit Union, Eatonia Agencies, 
The 21-44 Store, Co-op Grocery, Bredy’s, Lora’s, 

Salon 116 & Janiel Honey.  A huge thank you to 
all the volunteers, participants and donors. 
 

Words cannot express how grateful I have been 
over the past twenty-five years for all your 

support (especially Debbie & Bernie). I hope you 

will all continue to support the next convener and 
keep Eatonia & District on the Terry Fox map.  

 
Highest Reagards 

Margaret Larock 
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Part of our job as the Rover in Eatonia is to assist the public 

in healthy living education.  In order to meet our community 

needs, we are asking for your feedback.  Please fill out this 

anonymous survey on topics you feel are important in this 

community and would like more information about.  Working 

together we can become better informed about our health 

and well being. 
 

  Alzheimer’s                              Gambling                             homecare services 

 

  Diabetes                                     Respiratory illness                Meals on Wheels 

 

  Heart Disease                            Nutrition                                  Smoking 

 

  Elder abuse                                Bullying                                Drugs/Alcohol                      

 

  Teen Pregnancy                      

 

 others__________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Please drop off completed surveys in the Heartland Health Region Box at the 

Town office.  We appreciate your input and ideas and look forward to 

working together soon.  
 

 

 

Healthy people, Healthy Communities, and Service Excellence in an Enduring Health System. 

Heartland Health Region 
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Notice: 
The Community Calendars are once again 

available for sale for 2011. 
 

If you do not get a call by Dec. 10, 2010  

please call Darlene Olson (967- 2582) or 
Cheryl Bailey – (967 – 2846) 

 

 

 

 

When all is said and done, it's not the shots 

that won the championship that you 

remember, but the friendships you made 

along the way."  

---Unknown 
 

 

    

 

 

MISSING TIGER 
Has anyone seen this cat? 

He has been trapped and taken from us 4 

times and he has made his way home all 

the other times but this time.  He is a 

neutered male about 5 years old.  He is a 

very friendly cat and is very missed.  If 
you have “acquired” a new cat it may be 

another family’s cat as Tiger is not the 

only cat missing from town. 

If you have any information please call 

460-4043.   

 

Thank you Darren and Candy 
 

 

EATON BAND PARENTS 

POINSETTIA SALE 
 

If you ordered a poinsettia plant  
from the band parents it will be  

ready for pickup on: 
 

Thursday, December 2, 2010 
 

12:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
 

Eaton Arena 
 

PLEASE BRING BLANKETS, 

BOXES OR PLASTIC TUBS 

TO TAKE YOUR POINSETTIA HOME! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SPARTAN COOKBOOKS  

 

There are approximately 30 Spartan Cookbooks 
left.  If you haven’t picked yours up yet or would 

like one for a Christmas gift, pick one up before 
they are all gone.  You can pick one up from local 

businesses.   

 
 

 
 

Thank you 
As it would not be possible to say good bye to 

everyone in this community, we just want to thank 
everyone who made our stay in Eatonia special.      

We will be returning to our home country  
South Africa.  Keep on with the good work.  

May God Bless you.  
 

 Willy, Merinda, Wikus van Rensburg 
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November REC NEWS 
 

Arena:  Please get your registrations in if you 

haven’t done so already…..there are  a few that 
need to come in yet. 

Caretaking and kitchen shifts are posted at the 
arena please sign up as soon as possible.  Not all 

the schedules are in yet but it’s looking like 10 -
12 kitchen shifts per family and 2 weeks of 

caretaking.  Thanks to everyone for helping out 
and keeping our rink going. 

 
NOVEMBER HOCKEY GAMES: 

Sat. Nov. 6 3:00pm  

Peewee Girls vs Swift Current 

   

Sun. Nov. 7 12:00pm  

Bantams vs Unity 
    

  3:30pm  

Seniors vs Kerrobert 
    

Fri. Nov. 12 8:30pm  

Seniors vs Macklin  
   

Sat. Nov. 13 3:00pm  

Peewee Girls vs Maple Creek 
   

Sun. Nov. 14 1:00pm  

WCWK AA Bantam vs Tisdale
   

  3:30pm  

Midgets vs Kindersley 
    

Sat. Nov. 27 All Day 

Peewee Tournament  

  

Watch for more games to be posted.  Come out 

and cheer on our hockey teams. 
 

Proud Moments…. 

Don’t forget about new section in the News letter 
called Proud Moments.  This section will feature 

accomplishments from youth in the community 
worth bragging about, whether it is sports, 

recreation or cultural achievements, we want to 
hear about it and tell everyone in the community 

about your proud moment.  Anyone can submit a 

proud moment to be published either for you or 

for someone else, just email the rec office at 
eatoniarec@yourlink.ca and give a brief 

description.   

 
Eatonia Recreation Office 
Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 

Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 
Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca 
 

 

 

Proud Moments 

 
Congratulations to Jonathan Guidinger for 
making the West Central Wheat Kings AA 

Bantam and to Tristan Galarneau for making the 
West Central Wheat Kings AA Peewee team.  

Good job boys! 
Kristin Bews was named Captain of the U of S 

Womens Hockey Team.  Way to go Kristin! 
 

 
 

 
The Eatonia EOL Auxiliary will be holding a 

Bake Sale @ the Mini Craft Sale – 

 
Sat. - November 20th - 12:00pm -4:00pm 

@ Community Hall. 
 

Donations greatly appreciated; 
please drop off by noon.  

 Thank You. 

 

 

 

mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
mailto:eatoniarec@yourlink.ca
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CHRISTMAS OPEN HOUSE 
 

Sat. Nov, 20
th

 

12:00pm – 4:00pm 

Eatonia Community Hall 
 

Regal, 5
th

 Ave. Jewelery, Tupperware, Epicure, 

Homemade crafts, Baking, Avon, Rada Cutlery 
and much more!  Great Gift Ideas! 

Complimentary coffee & squares!  

Hope to see you there!  

 

 

 

 

Eatonia Arena Ice Schedule 2010-2011 Season 
 
Monday:             1:00pm - 3:00pm Tot Skate 

  3:30pm - 6:00pm Shinny     
  6:00pm - 7:00pm Initiation 

  7:30pm  - 9:00pm
 Midgets                  

     
Tuesday: 3:30pm - 5:15pm Shinny                 

  5:30pm - 6:45pm Peewee Girls  
  7:00 pm - 8:15pm Peewee Boys      

   8:30pm -  Huskies  
   

Wednesday: 1:00pm - 3:00pm Tot Skate 
  3:30pm - 5:00pm Shinny 

  6:00pm – 7:00pm Initiation 
  7:00pm - 7:30pm Public Skating 

/ Ice rental   
  8:00pm    Wheat Kings 

 

 
Thursday: 3:30pm - 5:15pm Shinny 

  5:30pm - 7:00pm Novice 

  7:00pm – 8:00pm         Public Skating 

/                            Ice 
rental 

   8:00pm- Shinny/Ice rental 
   

 
Friday:  3:30pm - 5:30pm Public Skating 

  5:30pm - 7:30pm Shinny 
   8:30pm -  Huskies 

    
 

Saturday:  9:00am – 7:00pm Minor Hockey   
Game Times 

  8:00pm    
 Huskies 

(Public Skating will be 1:00 - 4:00pm if 
there are no hockey games) 

   

Sunday: 1:00pm - 2:30pm Public Skating / Ice rental 
  3:00pm - 6:30pm Huskies 

  8:00pm    Wheat 
Kings 

   
 

Tournaments: 
  Initiation  TBA 

  Novice   January 28-30, 2011 
  Peewee   November 27, 2010 

 
Minor Hockey Day January 15, 2011 

  
All times are subject to change.  Please check the 

arena for the most current schedule. 
Public Skating And Shinny times may be used for 

games or ice rental if necessary. Any open times in 
the schedule are Rec Board times for ice rental or 

games.  
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EATONIA LIONS CLUB 
 

TRIP OF THE MONTH WINNERS!! 
 

JUNE: 

Disneyland Package -         Wade Stevens 
Elk Water Lake Lodge -     Janice Vold 
 

JULY: 

Travel Voucher -                Craig Bews 

Elk Water Lake Lodge -     Clint & Megan Hayes 
 

AUGUST: 

Victoria Get Away -           Ron Gramlich 
Elk Water Lake Lodge -     Bev Guidinger 
 

SEPTEMBER: 

Las Vegas-         Glen Busby  

ElkWater Lake Lodge-      Amanda Gartner 
 

OCTOBER: 

Kimberley Ski or Golf-   Pam & Aaron Armstrong   
ElkWater Lake Lodge-    Ray Aldridge    

         

 

 
 

Thank you 
To a caring community!  We would like to 
thank everyone for all the support our family 

has received during Grayson’s illness.  Your 
prayers, hugs, cards, donations and concern 
for Grayson is greatly appreciated.  

With heartfelt thanks. 
 

Michelle, Allan Charmaigne, Ashton  
Steven, Grayson & Paige              

           

 
 

To understand your parents' love, you must 

raise children yourself. 

- Chinese proverb 
 

 
 
 

Town of Eatonia 
 

Halloween –  
October 31

st
 is on a Sunday this year 

That means the pitter-patter of many a ghost, 

goblin and princess will be busy thinking about 
“Trick or Treat” throughout the day so Drivers 

please keep alert! 
 

Garbage Pick: 
Front street garbage pick up will begin on 
Monday, Nov 1

st  
please have your garbage out by  

8:00am.   
 

Bylaw Enforcement Officer:  

 Pam Wake 460-8908 

 
     
 

 

                               WOULD YOU 

LIKE TO POST YOUR 

CHRISTMAS WISHES IN THE 

DECEMBER NEWS BULLETIN? 

 
PLEASE HAVE YOUR 

GREETINGS 

TO US BY NOVEMBER 22, 2010 

$12 FOR EACH MESSAGE. 

APPROX 1/8 PAGE.  
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email: merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
or drop by the Town Office 

 

 

mailto:merinda.eatonia@yourlink.ca

